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Targets were shown an~ it waa established to the Committee's 
sat1sfaetion that 105 grain bullets "ke:;holed" badly in barrels 
ot one-in-12" twiat. 

!n view of the target test and the need for an immediate decision 
on the spee1r1cat1ons tor the Mod.el 725 in 244 caliber, which has 
been announced tor April deliver:;, the Salea Department recommends 
that the Model 725 in 244 caliber be provided with a lightweight 
22 11 barrel having one-in-12 11 twist r1tl1ng. Best results with 
this rifle can be expected with our present 15 and 90 gra1n 
bullets • 

SLIDE ACTION CARBINE, MODEL 760 
(INCLUDING CALIBER 30/30) 

Although this item 1a on deterred status, development haa progress­
ed to the point where a design prototype has been made and t1red 
with 30/30 caliber ammunition. The design prototype was shown 
to the Committee, and members ot the Committee commented generally 
on the design tor guidance of further Reeearch ~ Development work. 

This item has been included in the 1959 Development Schedule. The 
Committee agreed that th11 item 1a not yet ready tor review and, 
therefore, 1t should be dropped rrom the agenda until Reaearch & 
Development is ready to report • 
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